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I support SB83 even though I don't think it does enough to address the big problems 

with SB762 including the wildfire hazard map. It is absolutely not right to put the 

burden for wildfire costs on private property owners, hurt property values, and make it 

hard to insure your property. The state and federal lands are not managed properly 

anymore making them prone to worse fires. Both SB762 and SB80 need to be 

completely repealed. SB83 is a step in the right direction, but hopefully SB678 and/or 

HB3944 will pass. Thank you. 


